
 
April 30, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the acquisition and relocation of the historic William 
A. Hunton YMCA in the St. Paul’s Community in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Norfolk, Virginia, located at 810 
Union Street, Norfolk, Virginia 23510. 
 
The funding will be used to protect this community resource from flooding and sea level rise. 
The William A. Hunton YMCA is currently subject to frequent nuisance flooding and is at risk 
for future flood events.  This project allows the current property to be acquired 
and to be relocated to a more sustainable home within the project area.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
ROBERT C. “BOBBY” SCOTT 
Member of Congress 


